# Jamieson PAC General Meeting (ZOOM) November 5, 2020

## Minutes

## In Attendance

## **PAC Executives**

Natasha Miladinovic

Kathy Tran	Cindy Ling	Lily Cheng
Kim Lai	Edwin Lee	Anita Lum
Jacqueline Tiong	Janice Yip	

Lena Ling

#### Members

Itti Ma, Joy Yin, and Mable Wong

## Call to Order

Kathy Tran called the meeting to order at 7:06 pm

## Approval of Agenda

No additions to the agenda Cindy motions to approve agenda, seconded by Edwin, motion carried

# Approval of previous executive minutes – Sept 24, 2020

Anita motioned to approve minutes, seconded by Cindy, motion carried

## Chair's Report: Kathy Tran

- Time is flying by now that we are settled into a routine. We have launched our annual Gift Card fundraiser and orders are coming in. We are accepting e-transfer payments this year so it's a bit of a learning curve for us. Thank you for your patience.
- The Eat Yer Meat fundraiser is quite popular this year; we have almost reached our fundraising goal of \$500 and there are still two weeks left to order. Thank you to Itti Ma (we are at \$494).
- We received some great news at the beginning of October that we were approved for the Gaming Grant, and we received \$560 more than we applied for. This money will be put towards extra equipment for the activity bags that are being purchased for each classroom.
- We are pleased that we were able to have a second printing of the 2019-20 yearbook. We received 46 orders! Thank you to those families who ordered and we hope you enjoy the yearbook. They have been distributed

## Principal's Report: Natasha Miladinovic

- Natasha thanks PAC for the microphones for teachers; staff are very appreciative
- Received most of the boxes for the ball bags; so far we spent \$1700; nice to have for each division; thank you to our PAC
- Thank you to the PAC for the cheques for the technology, library and strings money
- 24 students returned to school on Nov 9<sup>th</sup> and we still have 110 students who chose option 4 and remain out of school; Jan 5<sup>th</sup> is last day to return to school unless we hear otherwise
- Halloween was great; Spirit Club had a "decorate your door challenge". It was still a lot of fun for the kids but in a different way.
- Remembrance Day Assembly on Nov 10<sup>th</sup> and will be virtual and we will be inviting all option 4 students to attend.
- We received \$10 per child from VSB ~\$5000 for outdoor education. We are looking at setting up an outdoor classroom as the funds must be used for outdoor education.
- Grad hoodies order was submitted today; it is a slower process this year, but we should have them before Winter break.
- No more students accepted into Mandarin Bilingual Program this year.
- Kindergarten registration has begun.
- PAC approved the Wall Mural for the bench across from the office. It will be a tree themed tile project from the students.

## Treasurer's Report: Kim Lai

- We received \$10,100 gaming grant, which was \$560 more than what we applied for so will be adding the extra funds to the physical activities bag.
- We have provided the funds to School Administration as per our approved budget.

## **Old Business**

N/A

## **New Business**

- Gaming Grant adjustment in our budget as discussed and added to classroom physical activities bag.
- Next meeting dates:
  - o Dec 10<sup>th</sup> 2020
  - o Feb 4<sup>th</sup>, 2021

## Adjournment

Kim motioned to adjourn, seconded by Jacqueline. Meeting adjourned at 7:18pm.